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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Aberdeen lane closures

From: Keith

Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 9:45 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Aberdeen lane closures

To Mayor Eisenberger and Members of City Council, | am writing to express my concern over proposed lane closures on
Aberdeen Ave. between Dundurn and Queen St.

I have lived in this neighborhood for 40 years and agree Aberdeen is a busy street. However there are stoplights with
crosswalks at Dundurn, Locke & Queen St. and pedestrian activated stoplights at Kent, Cottage, and Chedoke Ave.
Reducing lanes on Aberdeen will cause significant traffic congestion with many vehicles diverting to adjacent streets
making them less safe.

I hope you will not support the proposed lane closures.

Keith Mann



